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The AGM of Bangla Proshar Committee (BPC) was held on 1 May 2010 at the 
Dulwich Hill High School. Dr Maksudul Bari presided over the AGM. As part of the 
business, the Annual Report and the Financial Report for the 2008-09 period were 
presented, discussed and accepted. 

 

At the end of the business session, the Election Commissioner Mr Nehal Neyamul 
Bari conducted the election and elected a new Executive Committee for the next two 
years. The full list of the Executive Committee is as under: 

 

President    Dr Swapan Paul  

Vice President   Mr Khair Ul Alam 

Treasurer    Dr Anowarul Bokshi  

General Secretary   Mrs Hasina Aktar (Mini) 

Assistant General Secretary Mr Shaikh Md Monirul Hassan (Jewel)  

Cultural Secretary   Mr AYM Tozammel Haque Mukul 

Public Relations Secretary  Dr Maksudul Bari 

Member    Mr Abdul Jalil  

Member    Dr Sheikh Mahabub Alam  

Member    Dr Hasan Hafizur Rahman 

Member     Mr Avijit Barua (Piplu) 

 



The newly elected Executive Committee thanked the previous Committee for 
effectively running the business of BPC. It invites suggestions/advice from the 
members of the community for achieving its mission, vision and objectives. 

 

 

 

Dr Maksudul Bari 

Public Relations Secretary 

Phone: 0411 083 292 

E-mail: maksudul.bari@water.nsw.gov.au 

 

Please visit BPC website on www.banglaprosar.org.au 

 


